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MEMORANDUM

TO:

FROM:

RE:

D. Lowell Jensen
Assistant Attorney General
Criminal Division

Frjdl-iedman
SpETS'I-Assistant to the
A§sociate Attorney General

Letter of July 15, 1982 from
Congressman Hansen

As you may know, Congressman Hansen has just written
to Mr. Giuliani to complain about the investigation resulting
from the April, 1981 extortion letter sent to Nelson Bunker
Hunt. We have referred the letter to your office and to
OPR for appropriate handling. John Roberts has advised me
that the Attorney General is unfamiliar with this matter and
would appreciate a short memorandum setting out some back-
ground. Could you please have your office prepare such a
memo, setting out how the extortion attempt came to our
attention, what our subsequent investigation has disclosed
and what kind of further investigation is planned. For
your convenience, a copy of Congressman Hansen's letter is
attached.

Thank you.
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